
MOE TOWNSHIP 
DUST CONTROL 

  
Requests for Dust Control for the 2010 season are currently being accepted.   
  As there is a limited amount of chloride available, requests will be handled 

 on a first come, first serve basis. Deadline for requests is May 31, 2010.   
Please make your request in writing to the Township Clerk at 

11643 Moe Hall Road NW, Garfield, MN, 56332 
  

                                                                                                        Wayne E. Becker, Clerk  
 


